
 
 
 
Quest University Canada is unique. Its groundbreaking approach to postsecondary education began as an 
experiment. Now in its second decade, the university has made its mark, staking its claim as one of 
Canada’s important institutions of higher learning. Quest University seeks to reinvent higher education 
through its innovative philosophy and novel curriculum. 
 
We are Canada’s first independent, not-for-profit, secular liberal arts and science university devoted 
entirely to excellence in undergraduate education. We offer an environment of intellectual rigour and 
personal enrichment where students gain universal skills while delving deep into topics that they are 
passionate about. 
 
We now seek applications for the post of Chief Academic Officer (CAO). The CAO provides academic 
leadership and is a key member of the university’s executive team. This post affords the right candidate 
the opportunity to enhance Quest University’s already strong reputation for academic excellence and 
innovation. The CAO has broad responsibilities. These include developing (in conjunction with the faculty) 
and overseeing the university’s curriculum and academic policies; representing the university to external 
bodies and the wider community; guiding and supervising the faculty; and supervising student academic 
matters. We are looking for someone who wants to play a central role in keeping Quest University at the 
forefront of undergraduate education in Canada and the world, and is eager to work with an 
extraordinary community of students, faculty and staff. 
 
The successful candidate will be a thoughtful and experienced educator, academic leader and 
administrator well-versed in interdisciplinary and innovative curricular practices in higher education; have 
a record of excellent teaching in the context of the liberal arts; have a record of intellectual or scholarly 
achievement; have the skills to balance administrative and budgetary imperatives while keeping a focus 
on a long-term academic vision; be a dynamic and effective communicator; and have earned a PhD or 
equivalent terminal degree. The candidate will understand and be responsive to an interdisciplinary 
faculty; be open and collaborative; and have a demonstrable commitment to diversity, equity and 
inclusivity. 
 
Quest University is strongly committed to employment equity and is a diverse community with students 
representing over 40 countries and a range of identities. We seek candidates who will help further the 
goal of making Quest an inclusive place, and especially welcome applicants from groups that have been 
traditionally marginalized, including on the basis of sex, sexual orientation, gender identity or expression, 
place of origin, racialization, mental or physical disabilities, religion, political belief, marital or family 
status, age, and/or status as a First Nation, Metis, Inuit, or Indigenous person. 
 
All qualified applicants are encouraged to apply; however Canadian citizens and permanent residents will 
be given priority. Further queries can be sent to the search committee at caosearch@questu.ca.  
 
Cover letters (no more than two pages) and curriculum vitae should be sent to 
human.resources@questu.ca by 5pm PST April 1, 2019.  
 
The expected start date for the position is July 1, 2019. 
 
 

https://questu.ca/about/#diversity-and-equity-statement

